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Comments: The Heber Wild Horses are a natural and valuable part of our ecosystem. Instead of removing large

numbers of horses from the wild and injuring or killing them in the process, please begin a darting program to

disable the mares from bearing foals every season. That way the herd will be more naturally reduced over time

and inbreeding won't occur as it would if only a small number of horses were left in the wild. This program has

been very successful with the Salt River Wild Horses and they could mentor those watching over the Heber

horses. Thank you. 


